
One or more 

members of the 

Consulate General 

of Japan come out 

and visit your 

school.  

(Assemblies or 

classroom visits 

are both possible.) 

Students learn 

about the country of 

Japan, the culture of 

her people and the 

language spoken 

there. 

Students have the 

chance to 

participate in 

exciting activities 

and ask pressing 

questions. 

Students have a 

global perspective 

instilled in them 

which creates the 

desire to learn 

more about 

cultures different 

from their own. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information or to set up a school visit please contact 

Adam Wolf at adam.wolf@dt.mofa.go.jp 

 or 313-567-0120 ext. 226 
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